
Telephone Number____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Lewiston GardenFest 2017- June 17 and 18th 

Window Display Contest for Lewiston Businesses 

The Lewiston Garden Club would like you to help us celebrate our 90th year as a Garden Club! 

 

What - Plan to have a window display that interprets the 2017 GardenFest theme of, “Celebrating 90 Years 

and Growing!”.  The window display should be in place by June 1st, 2017 and remain in place until at least 

June 27th, 2017 since the Garden’s club first meeting was June 27th, 1927.  

Why - The window displays will be viewed by individuals attending the Lewiston GardenFest and will be part 

of GardenFest 2017.  In addition, the Garden Club will recognize the entry judged to be the best by presenting 

the winning business with a container garden and sign for their storefront.   

How -Complete the form below and submit it to a GardenFest Committee Member in person, via mail 

(Lewiston GardenFest, P.O. Box 32, Lewiston, NY  14092), or by email (dalbs473@gmail.com).  Members of the 

Lewiston Garden Club will judge participating windows after June 1st, 2017.  The results will be announced 

prior to GardenFest 2017.   

************************************************************************************************** 

                                                       Entry Form – Please submit by May 15, 2017 

Business Name_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Contact Person_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 


